
 
 

 

Memorandum 
 
Date:  November 7, 2017 
 
To:  All interested citizens 
 
From:  Planning Department 
 
Subject:  CHANGE OF VENUE NOTIFICATION 
 

 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, the Historic Review Board meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday November 14, 2017 has been moved from 
City Hall Council chambers to a new location.   
 
The Historic Review Board meeting will be held at: 
 
   The Hemlock Room  
   Adult Community Center 
   1180 Rosemont Road 
   West Linn, Oregon 97068 
 
With the exception of the change of venue the meeting 
agenda has not changed. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


